From: Stewart, Charles

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 2:54 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: lruan@illinois.edu; Sampey, Timothy; Santiago, Jose

Subject: China Conference

Director Steve Berlin

This is the follow-up on the airport fire safety conference Chief Tim Sampey and I attended on China. The conference was sponsored by the Civil Aviation Flight University of China (CAFUC). Our attendance. was facilitated by Dr. Lian Ruan of the Fire Service Institute at the University of Illinois. The expenses for all the presenters was covered by CAFUC except the cost of the visa. As per your direction honorarium was not accepted. Our participation was approved by Fire Commissioner Santiago.

Thanks for your help

Chief Stewart

